

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School and Nursery ASSISI

Headteacher Mr C Beazeley

Windermere Road, Southend on Sea, Essex, SS1 2RF

Phone: 01702 414200

Email: office@sacredheart.southend.sch.uk



16th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Girls Football Event - 3rd October 2025

Your child has been selected to represent the school in the YR 5 & 6 Girls football tournament. This event is held on Friday 3rd October at Len Forge, Eastwood.

Please note this is a school inset day, and school is closed on this day.

Due to school being closed, transport from school cannot be arranged and you will have to take and collect your child. I am also aware some of you might already have other plans on this day for your child. If you could please return the next page to confirm if your child would be available and can attend that would be appreciated.

Girls would need to arrive at Len Forge between 9:10am- 9:20am and the finishing time of the event would be between 14:30pm-15:00pm.

All parents are allowed to come and watch, but I do require a parent helper to volunteer to stay with me and the team. You could stay for the whole day or if two parents wanted to split the day, a morning and afternoon.

Children must bring the following items:

- Water bottles to keep fluids up
- Packed lunch
- Any medication they might need
- School football kit (This will be given out the day before, please arrive wearing the kit)
- Shin pads & boots (The school does have a small supply of these items, please let me know if your child does need to borrow anything)
- Warm and waterproof clothing for poor weather.

Kind regards, Mr. Jarvis PE Lead





Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School and Nursery Headteacher Mr C Beazeley Mark Southend on Sea, Essex, SS1 2RF CATHOLIC

Phone: 01702 414200

Email: office@sacredheart.southend.sch.uk



My child can	attend the event on Friday 3 rd October.
I have organised transportation for my child	
I need help organising transport	